
Recommended NEAC Priorities 2015 

 

1. Getting staff person focused on the environment 

2. Ensuring community plan deferred for four plus years happens and determine 

NEAC role in this. 

3. Community garden review promised in 2014 happens early in new term and 

additional two rows at current garden are completed before planting in 2015 

4. Establish plans and dates for community outreach events and ensure Deana 

Smith aware of these. 

5. Ensure recommendation for Garbage reduction goes to Council for a decision 

early in 2015 

6. Revised Ian Gray awards plan implemented. 


